
Landslip McCrae

From: Claudio Flores <claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: Dane Pope <dane.pope@psm.com.au>
Cc: Matt Glover <matt.glover@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Tue, 07 Jan 2025 15:50:29 +1100

Hi Dane,
 
I undertook an inspection at the McCrae landslip today.
 
We used plumbers die in the storm water pits upstream of 10-12 View Point Road however we could not see any traces of the
die at the landslip area.
 
It was noted that the amount of water flow has possibly increased at the base.
 
I have shared the photos and video via google share using a personal account. Please let me know if this has not come
through.
 
Kind regards
 
 

 
CLAUDIO FLORES | Principal Building Surveyor
Email: claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1060
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Mornington VIC 3931
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.
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